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The fact this is even being considered is disheartening.   Oregon has become a very 

expensive place to live as it is.   Additional taxes will harm everyone and especially 

the senior population.   Those elected are supposed to protect us all.   These types of 

bills do the opposite.   The population outside the Portlamd Metro area should not be 

expected to fund the massive mess Multnomah county has created for itself and let's 

face it, that's really what this bill is meant to do.   

 

Please do you duty and protect ALL Oregon citizens and squash this now.  


